
From: Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: 9/9/2013 5:00:18 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: PG&E PV Program Termination Advice Letter 

Working on this. I need to meet with the A1J 

Sent from a "smartphone" which helps us communicate but makes us illiterate. 
Edward Randolph 

On Sep 9, 2013, at 10:38 AM, "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" <EBJ1 @,pge.com> wrote: 

Ed, 

Could you help us get resolution of PG&E's pending advice filings to terminate 
our PV program and move the remaining volumes into RAM? 

PG&E filed advice letters 4160-E and 4161-E on December 10, 2012. 4160-E 
requests termination of our PV program. 4161-E requests authorization to move 
the remaining 252 MW from the PV program into RAM. I understand that these 
advice filings are being held up because of a disagreement between Energy 
Division and the ALJ division over whether or not it is appropriate to make 
these program changes by advice filing. D. 10-04-052 authorizes PG&E to 
terminate the PV program by advice filing and we were advised by your staff 
almost one year ago to make this request by advice letter. 

Anything you could do to help resolve this impasse would be much appreciated. 

Thanks, 



Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

SB GT&S 0434693 


